
 
 
 
 
 

April 7, 2009  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Andrew L. Bates, Acting Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-09-0041 – 

RECOMMENDATION FOR FUTURE REPLENISHMENT OF 
POTASSIUM IODIDE 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to modify its potassium iodide (KI) 
distribution policy from a one-time replenishment action to one providing KI tablets to affected 
States that request them and replenishing KI tablet stockpiles upon States’ requests consistent 
with the tablet shelf life.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Klein  
 Commissioner Jaczko  
 Commissioner Lyons 
 Commissioner Svinicki 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


